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December 2024 News
Dear Central Families

We have all had a wonderful first term of learning and I was so pleased to read the accomplishments of our student 
in their first term reports. 

Our Holiday Concert will be held on Dec. 11th at 6:30pm. Each family will receive TWO tickets for the evening 
performance and doors will open at 6:15pm. Grandparents and other family members are welcome to attend the 
afternoon dress rehearsal on the afternoon of Dec. 11th. Tickets and more information will be sent home in your 
child(ren)’s backpack this week. 

The staff at Central want to thank you all for your support and to all who celebrate, we wish you a joyful holiday 
season! Happy Hanukkah, Merry Christmas and Blessed Kwanzaa! 

 Dates to Remember                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 Dec 5 – Parent Teacher Conferences – no classes for students

Dec 11 – Holiday Concert

Dec 19 – Pancake Breakfast for students

Dec 2o – Last day of classes before Holiday Break

Dec 25 - Christmas Day

Dec. 25 – Hanukkah Begins 

Dec. 26 – Kwanzaa

Jan 3 – First day back to school after Holiday Break

Karen Muldowney-Doran, Principal | Marianne Wyllie, Vice Principal | Juanita Spicer, Admin. Assistant

https://www.google.com/search?q=central+spryfield&rlz=1C1CHZN_enCA930CA953&ei=S1wXY6C_F6Oy5NoP-fCXyAY&gs_ssp=eJzj4tLP1TcwNcozLio2YLRSNagwSTJNNLRITDMyNzIxNE02tjKoMDNJMUkySrIwTTVLsTRMs_ASTE7NKylKzFEoLiiqTMtMzUkBAKfiFOA&oq=Central+spr&gs_lcp=&sclient=gws-wiz#
https://cns.hrce.ca/


          One child, one teacher, one book, one pen can change the world.  

- Malala Yousafzai

                      

                                   Pancake Breakfast

We will have our annual pancake breakfast for students on 

Thursday, December 19. Staff will prepare breakfast for students 

before school and students will share in a special breakfast meal 

with their classmates at 9:00am in their classrooms.         

School Bell Schedule                 

8:35 - Students start arriving                                                                                                                                             

8:50 - Classes begin                                                                                                                                           

11:50-12:45 - Lunch                                                                                                                                                           

2:50 - Dismissal    

    

Please remember that the school 
parking lot is closed to parents 
during the school day for the 
safety of our students. Thank you 
for your understanding and helping 
us keep everyone safe!
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SchoolsPlus is here to support you 
 
SchoolsPlus is a confidential, free service 
available in every school in Nova Scotia. 
Our goal is to build positive relationships 
between families, schools, and 
communities. Parents, guardians and 
students (12+) can self-refer to 
SchoolsPlus 12 months a year! Just 
contact the SchoolsPlus Facilitator at your 
school. Call 902-464-2000, ext. 2331 or 
email schoolsplus@hrce.ca. 

The Nova Scotia School Lunch 
Program started last week at 
Central. Hot, nutritious meals 
were enjoyed by hundreds of 
Central students!

The next ordering window closes 
on Wednesday at noon.

The ordering calendar is on 
the next page

https://nslunch.ca/

The Nova Scotia School Lunch Program

https://nslunch.ca/
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The cold weather is upon us. Please make sure that your children are dressed appropriately for the 
changing Nova Scotia weather. They should have snow pants, boots, hats, mittens or gloves. If 
possible, we recommend sending an extra set of mittens or gloves in case they get wet at recess. As 
always, it is a good idea to have additional dry clothing in your child’s backpack. This will keep us 
from having to contact you in the middle of the day. Children will continue to go outside during the 
winter months, weather permitting. We will not send them out if it is colder than -20 degrees Celsius.

WINTER WEATHER          
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 NOVEMBER FUN!


